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School Newsletter – 11th September 2019 Term 3 Week 8 

 
You may have noticed the new timber seating currently being 
constructed in the school playground.   
 
Earlier this year we asked the children for their input into ways in 
which the playground could be further improved.  (The 
information they provided is currently being collated and a 
playground master plan developed.) 
 
One of the biggest issues that students identified was improved 
seating and more of it!  This new seating along with the tiered 
planting and seating adjacent the hall will dramatically increase 

the seating on offer and addresses needs raised by the students themselves. 
 
 

Father’s Day Movie Night 
 
What a great success and such a fun evening!  Thank 
you to all of our parent volunteers on the night and a 
big thank you to the P&C sub-committee for their 
organisation.  It is events such as these that contribute 
to our community and make our school such a special 
place. 

 
 
SRC News 
 
An outstanding result!   
 
Thank you Rose Bay PS and thank you SRC for your 
efforts in supporting The Indigenous Literacy 
Foundation and The Stewart House Foundation. 
 
 
 
Tell Them From Me 2019 
 

Bay Public School is once again 
canvassing perspectives from our community using the Partners in 
Learning Tell Them From Me survey tool. Parents can access the survey 
by visiting https://nsw.tellthemfromme.com/survey/splash/rbps19. The 
survey will take about 15 minutes to complete.  This parent survey helps 
to clarify and strengthen the important relationship between 

parents/carers and the school and is anonymous.   
 
The survey window will close on Friday 26th October. Thank you for your participation. 

ROSE BAY PUBLIC SCHOOL 
EVER FORWARD 

Diary Dates 
 

Term 3 
SEPTEMBER 
Thursday 12  
Kindergarten Orientation 
Big Band Bash 
Monday 16 
Jnr Choir - Primary Proms Syd Town Hall 
Monday 16-18 
Y5 Camp 
Tuesday 17-18 
Y4 Week of Tastes Chef Visits 
Tuesday 17 
Y6 Interrealte 
Thursday 19 
Y2 & 1/2B Botanic Gardens Excursion 
Y4 Cricket Gala Day 
Y5 Leadership (yLead Program) 
Band Concert 
Tuesday 24 
Y6 Interrelate 
Bondi District Public Speaking 
Wednesday 25 
URStrong Parent/Child Workshop 6:00pm 
Friday 27  
Last Day of Term 3 

Term 4 
OCTOBER 
Monday 14 
Students return for Term 4 
Friday 18 
School Sport & PSSA Commence 
Monday 21 
Y6 Drama Club @ Seymour Centre 
Tuesday 22 
2020 Kindergarten Transition  
Thursday 24  
2020 Kindergarten Transition  
Monday 28-8 
Y2 Swim School 
Tuesday 29 
2020 Kindergarten Transition  
Thursday 31 
2020 Kindergarten Transition  
NOVEMBER 
Wednesday 6 
Y5-6 STEM Challenge Day 
Tuesday 12 
P&C AGM 7:30pm 
 
 

https://nsw.tellthemfromme.com/survey/splash/rbps19
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In My Office 
 
I was most privileged to have a number of visitors to my office 
this week - sharing their wonderful work and insights into our 
recent art show.   

 
I am always impressed with the high 
standard of work and the confidence 
when children present their work to me.   
 
These regular conversations make my day and are a credit to both students 
and teachers. 
 
Well done!! 

 
 
BUYEAST Continues as Community Partner 
 
Rose Bay Public School is delighted to announce that local buyer’s agent BuyEast has 
renewed its Community Partner agreement with the school. BuyEast is now in its second 
year as community partner.  
 
BuyEast, which is a local business with an office recently opened down the road has 
generously contributed $5,000 towards the school. The funds will go towards future 
landscaping projects with a particular focus on additional outdoor seating.  
 
BuyEast principals Nicky and Mark Cadry have three children, all of whom have attended 
Rose Bay. Their youngest is currently in Year 4 and Nicky herself is a former student of the 
school. 
 
“As a former student and now a parent I have seen first-hand how wonderful this school is” Nicky said.  “BuyEast is very proud to be part 
of the school community and to support the school in this way. As buyers’ agents we understand the importance of a well-designed 
outdoor space. Land is so limited in the Eastern Suburbs and we all need to take advantage of every available nook and cranny. The 
planned upgrades to the landscaping of the playground will greatly enhance the students’ experience of the outdoors.”  
 

You may have noticed that BuyEast has a 
fabulous Community library outside its office on 
the corner of Old South Head Rd and Liverpool 
St. See the pictures below! Nicky invites all 
students to come along and check it out and 
maybe pick up some bed time reading! “The 
library has been so well received by the 
community” said Nicky. “We love seeing Rose 
Bay kids making the most of the great range of 
books which the community has donated”.  
 

Principal Gai O'Neill is delighted to have the continued support of BuyEast, which upholds the 
school’s ethos.   
 
"Rose Bay Public School enjoys developing a strong sense of community and it is great to have 
BuyEast sign on for another year,” Ms O’Neill said. 
 
“The generous support of BuyEast will enable us to upgrade the playground. The students have 
specifically requested additional outdoor seating and we’re so pleased to be able to make this 
happen, and to provide an even better outdoor space for the students to enjoy." 
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Kindergarten Orientation 2020  
 
A reminder that our Kindergarten Orientation Program, for those children 
commencing Kindergarten in 2020, is taking place on Thursday 12 September.   
 
If you haven’t already done so, there is still time to enrol your child to commence 
Kindergarten in 2020.  Please refer to our school website https://rosebay-
p.schools.nsw.gov.au/about-our-school/enrolment.html for further information 
about enrolment or call us at 9371 4800.  We look forward to welcoming all of our 
new Kindergarten children and families to Rose Bay PS for orientation in the 
coming weeks. 
 
 
 
 
Parent Workshop – Wednesday 25 September-Lock this date in 
 
We’re excited to be hosting URSTRONG, an internationally recognized Social Emotional Wellbeing program, which empowers children 
with the skills, language and self-confidence to be better friends and develop healthier relationships.  To build on the success of this 
program we are offering a parent/child workshop on Wednesday 25 September commencing at 6pm.  We encourage all of our families 
Year 1-6 to participate in this one-off course aimed at assisting parents open the lines of communication with their children.   Further 
information is available at https://urstrong.com/parents/.  
 
To attend, simply register by visiting https://urstrong.com/event/language-of-friendship-for-years-1-to-6-plus-parents-at-rose-bay-public-
school/.   
 
 
 
P&C News 
 

Our Father's Day movie night fundraiser was a huge success last 
week, with over 400 people enjoying the evening watching 
‘Small Foot’ on the big screen under the stars.  It would not have 
been possible without our 30 volunteers - thank you to those 
parents who gave up their time to help us on security watch and 
the food stalls. 
 

A special thank you to Yianni who stayed back to help us on the night - we 
appreciate everything you do for our school Yianni. 
 

We had a great selection of 
dinner options thanks to Big 
Crunch Sushi and Pita Mix, and 
the brownies supplied by The Cooks Little Secret were in hot demand! 
 
There was such a sense of community among everyone and it was so lovely to see 
the excited kids having so much fun. Thank you to all of our volunteers for their support 
of our Father’s Day Movie Night last Thursday 5 September. 
 
The night was a great success and enjoyed by both dads and students alike.   
  
Our next P&C meeting is on Tuesday 12th November.  It is the last meeting of the year 
and the AGM.  We need a minimum of 10 people in attendance to hold the AGM, 
so we would love everyone’s support in coming to the meeting. 
 

 
   
 

https://rosebay-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/about-our-school/enrolment.html
https://rosebay-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/about-our-school/enrolment.html
https://urstrong.com/parents/
https://urstrong.com/event/language-of-friendship-for-years-1-to-6-plus-parents-at-rose-bay-public-school/
https://urstrong.com/event/language-of-friendship-for-years-1-to-6-plus-parents-at-rose-bay-public-school/




A few words from the canteen… 
 
 
 

 
NEW HEALTH GUIDELINES 
This term sees strict new healthy canteen guidelines 
come into effect for all public schools across NSW.  
Fortunately, the canteen already sits within almost all the 
guidelines.   
 
We have altered the way we serve the Nachos on Tuesdays.  We now 
bake tortilla strips rather than use corn chips, making them crisp and 
easier to dip…...Ole! 

 
 
BACK BY POPULAR DEMAND 
Monster macaroni is now available on Mondays and Thursdays. Made with 
homemade Bolognaise or Tomato and Oregano, macaroni is back as a 
special twice a week. 
 

NEW ITEMS 
Banana & Blueberry Muffins, homemade with wholemeal flour 
and bursting with blueberry goodness. Our muffins are full of 
fibre and are already a firm favourite $3.00 
 

 
Anzac Biscuits, also homemade with oats, coconut and 
wholemeal flour $2.60 





ROSE BAY COMMUNITY NEWS 
 

 

Pickles Schoolwear is looking for a friendly, helpful person from the school community to look after our on-campus uniform shop at 
Rose Bay Public School with some additional hours at another school in the local area. 

Duties include, but not limited to; 

• Customer service during shop opening times; 
• Processing & delivering online orders; 
• Unpacking deliveries and arranging stock; 
• Paper work and reporting to Head Office; 
• Stocktaking; (lifting required) and; 
• Additional varied duties as and when required. 

This position would suit someone looking for casual work during the school term approx. 6 hours per week.   You will be required 
to work; 

• Monday’s 8.30am to 10am and 1.30pm to 3.30pm (separate locations) 
• Wednesday’s 8.30am to 10am and; 
• Thursday’s 2.15pm to 4pm with; 
• Additional hours during busy periods and extended openings throughout the back to school period throughout 

January. 

If you have retail/customer service experience; computer skills; a Working with Children Check and; a can-do attitude we’d love 
to hear from you! 

To apply, or to find out more about the position, please contact Simone via email at sschilperoort@picklesschoolwear.com 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

DISCLAIMER: The services listed are for information purposes only and do not reflect an endorsement or 
recommendation by Rose Bay Public School. 

mailto:sschilperoort@picklesschoolwear.com
https://www.pcycnsw.org.au/eastern-suburbs/activities/school-holiday-activities/
https://my.codecamp.com.au/camp/venue/6471?utm_source=school&utm_campaign=rosebay
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